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From: Amanda Ward <Amanda.Ward@westberks.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 April 2020 12:39
To:
Cc: amanda.wardbracknell-forest.gov.uk <amanda.ward@bracknell-forest.gov.uk>
Subject: Street Trading Variation

Dear Mr Koc

I have received an email from my colleague Niamh who has advised that you are currently self-isolating. I
hope that you are well and keeping sate.

I am currently in the process of collating objections received to your recent variation application
unfortunately because objections have been received there will be the need to hold a panel hearing. This
will be made up by members drawn from the Licensing and Safety Committee and notification ot when and
how this will take place will be confirmed in due course.

If you do not feel that you will be in a position to participate in the panel hearing and wish to nominate a
point of contact to cover this for you please can you let me have this persons details. I will then be able to
make contact and put the necessary measures in place to enable me to do this for you.

The as applicant of this variation I will send you the relevant objections once I have collated them.

If you would like to discuss or have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me on the number
provided.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Ward
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From: Zater Koc <
Sent: 14 April2020 21:11
To: Amanda Ward
Cc: amanda.ward@bracknell-forest.gov.uk; sinan koc
Subject: Re: Street Trading Variation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hi Amanda,

Thank you for your email.

If you can make previsions for my son Sinan to be my point of contact. He has been CC’d in this
email please ‘reply all’ in future communication.

If you can please forward me the objections so i can analyse these, please also let me know when a
meeting is set to be scheduled.

Hopefully you and the team are keeping safe throughout the current pandemic.

Kind Regards
Zafer Koc
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Amanda

Amanda Ward

Lead Officer Licensing

Public Protection Partnership

A shared service provided by Bracknell Forest Council, West Berkshire Council and Wokingham Borough Council.
(01635) 51 9976 (external) Ext no 2976 dnantla.ward@LMlstl)erks_ovt

Please note I do not work on a Wednesday
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www.publicprotectionpartnershjp.org

@ publicproteclionpartnership

facebook: @PublicPP UK
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This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is
addressed. Any views or opinions expressed may not necessarily represent those of West Berkshire Council. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please
contact the sender if you believe you have received this e-mail in error. All communication sent to or from West Berkshire
Council may be subject to recording and or monitoring in accordance with UK legislation, are subject to the requirements of the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 and may therefore be disclosed to a third party on request.
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